COUNTY OF ULSTER

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Adopting Proposed Local Law No. 13 of 2022, A Local Law 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the County Executive of Ulster County in the Ulster County Office Building, Legislative Chambers, 6th Floor, 244 Fair Street, Kingston, New York, on the 8th day of March, 2023 at 5:45 P.M., on the following local law:

Adopting Proposed Local Law No. 13 of 2022, A Local Law Adopting Recommendations Of The Periodic Compensation Review Committee And Applying Salary Revisions For Certain Elected Ulster County Officials Serving For Fixed Term
The local law is available for inspection by the public, during regular, business hours, in the office of the County Executive, 244 Fair Street, Kingston, 6th Floor, County Office Building, Kingston, New York, and can also be viewed on the County’s website at the following web address:
https://legislature.ulstercountyny.gov/sites/default/files/Proposed%20Local%20Law%20No.%2013%20of%202022%20-%20Periodic%20Comp%20Review%20Committee%20Salary%20Revisions%20for%20Electeds_0.pdf
DATED:    February 23, 2023
 

Jen Metzger
      
         Kingston, New York
 
County Executive
